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March 4, 1992

MEMORANDUM FOR: Frank J. Miraglia, Jr.
Deputy Director, Office of
Nuclear Reactor R la$io

FROM: Kent E. Walker
Chairman, OIG/OI vestigative
Task Force

SUB.TECT: REFERRAL OF POTEN AL HEALTH AND SAFETY
ISSUES TO NRR

Attached is a memorandum describing a series of technical
concerns developed by the task force involving Washington Nuclear
Project, Unit 2, and Comanche Peak. These concerns are related
to the Thermo-Lag fire barrier system and may have health and
safety implications.

,

These concerns have been discussed with the NRR staff. If there e

are any technical questions regarding the information in the
attached memorandum please contact Joseph Ulle on 8-388-5686.

cc: L. Plisco, NRR
S. West, NRR
Jt-. Architzel, NRR
G. Pawlik, Region III, OI w/o attachment
J. Ulle, Region III, OI w/o attachment
G. Mulley, OIG
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